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From: Jaynes, Kenny SWG 
To: 
Date: Thursday, August 3, 2006 8: 16:44 AM 
Cc: Keys, Doniel; Minnichbnch, icole C SWG; Murphy, Carolyn E SWG 
Subject: Newland Communities permit 23235 

Mr. Moore; 

I have received your telephone messages from the last couple days. I apologized that I have not 
returned your call but I was under the understanding that your issues had been addressed during your recent 
conversation with our counsel, Mr. Dan Keys. 

The status of this investigation is the same as last time we talked. We continue to gather information 
and investigate any non-compliance issues associated with Department of the Army Permit 23235. 

Based on conversations within the Corps regarding this matter, it appears as if you have been 
attempting to contact numerous folks here in the recent past regarding this matter. Many of us are field 
personnel and away from our desk for long periods of time. Therefore, it has been determined that it would be 
in everyone's best interest for you to have a single point of contact at the Corp regarding this matter, Mr. Dan 
Keys. Please reference all of your future questions and/or concerns regarding this matter to him. 

Thanks 
Kenny Jaynes 
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